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As an election judge for the past 12 years, I will admit that I have never felt intimidated or
threatened by an angry voter. But, I know that it happens and am thankful that I have not
experienced it.

Election judges work for almost 16 hours and the most critical and intensive part happens after
14 hours, when registrations tallied and votes counted must match 3 different ways. To be ready
for the task after the polls are closed requires a clear mind as well as physical and emotional
stamina. Any judge who has been harassed or in any way intimidated cannot function well in
performing those tasks.

Please vote for HR3666 to support the work of our (mostly elderly) election judges.
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